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On 12 July 2024, Bouygues Telecom notified the Autorité de la concurrence of its

plan to acquire sole control of La Poste Telecom, currently controlled by the La

Poste group and SFR.

At the end of its investigation, the Autorité has today cleared the transaction

without conditions.

PRESS RELEASE OF 19 AUGUST 2024

Telecoms: the Autorité de la concurrence clears

the takeover of La Poste Telecom by Bouygues

Telecom

See the press release

https://www.autoritedelaconcurrence.fr/en/press-release/telecoms-autorite-de-la-concurrence-clears-takeover-la-poste-telecom-bouygues-telecom

